

## TOWN OF ARLINGTON Department of Public Works 51 Grove Street Arlington, Massachusetts 02476 Office (781) 316-3320 Fax (781) 316-3281

## **MEMORANDUM**

To:

Board of Selectmen

Re:

Approved Contractor License

Date: November 6, 2018

From: Engineering Division

Dear Honorable Board Members,

Reference is hereby made to an application by Mark J Cardillo of Joseph P. Cardillo & Sons, Inc. to be accepted as an Approved Contractor in the Town of Arlington.

Contact information is as follows:

Joseph P. Cardillo & Sons, Inc. 1 Melvin Street, Suite C Wakefield, MA 01880

Nicole Brietzke

Phone: 781-245-8095

Email: cardillo@jpcardillo.com

As a previously approved contractor in good standing and upon review of references, we recommend approval and issuance of an Approved Contractor and Drainlayer license.

Regards,

Joseph Szafarowicz

Civil Engineer, Arlington Engineering Division

cc: Wayne Chouinard, Town Engineer